
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

GREEN ISLAND AND MAPLEWOOD RESIDENTS 
HYDRANT FLUSHING – MAY 2013 

 
Hydrants will be flushed in Green Island and Maplewood on the following days: 

 
          Wednesday   May 1st  
          Thursday                May 2nd  
          Friday                May 3rd  
 
A slight discoloration in the water may occur and washing of laundry is not recommended during 
this time.  If you have any questions, please contact the Water Treatment Plant at 273-4959 or the 
Village Office at 273-220l.  Thank you. 
 
       
      Village of Green Island 

Water Department 
 
 


